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copy of a photograph at 
the Frenchglen Hotel

Original owned by
Johnny Crow, Burns, Ore.

identified as "The first 
Frenchglen Hotel"

The woman on the left is 
identifies as "Mrs. 
Hinton - proprietor"]:/'
c.
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copy of a photograph 
provided by Catherine 
McDonald Fine - c. 1930

hotel before 1938 remodell
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copy of a postcard
provided by Catherine 
McDonald Fine 
"shows it immediately 
after it was remodelled"

c. 1938

"Note the chimney and 
sod cellar on the left."
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west and south facades 
February, 1984
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facing SW
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East (front) facade of 
Frenchglen Hotel
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South facade of the 
Frenchglen Hotel
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West (rear) facade of the 
Frenchglen Hotel

shows stone pumphouse 
to the left, and 1957 
addition to the right
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North facade of the
Frenchglen Hotel 

stone pumphouse and tank
to the right
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Town of Frenchglen, 
North of the Hotel, 
W. side of Hwy. 205

showing (1. to r.) Jesse 
Bradeen House, general 
store, and gas station

looking NW
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Frenchglen Hotel interior 
living room/dining room 
facing SE

showing dining tables and 
front door
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Frenchglen Hotel interior 
typical guest room (#1) 
located on 2nd floor,

SE corner 
facing S 
showing V-groove wall

and ceiling finish of
original section


